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 PRESS RELEASE 

 

QUEUE SITUATION AT THE POLLING STATIONS 

 

At the start of polls, there were queue build-up at some polling stations across 
the island. As voting will last until 8pm, we advise voters to arrive at the polling station 
later in the day, especially in the afternoon when the queues are usually shorter. We 
seek voters’ patience and understanding as we clear the morning queue.  

 
 
ISSUED BY 
ELECTIONS DEPARTMENT 
PRIME MINISTER’s OFFICE 
 
8.40am, 1 September 2023  
 


